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09 April 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are currently reviewing after-school provision. After-school club is as popular as ever. These days, 
people indeed live busy and complex lives.  
 
Currently, we offer after-school club from Monday to Thursday only. Whilst recruitment can be a 
challenge, I am wondering if there would be a demand for extending our offer to a Friday too.  
 
We would need this to be financially viable so would need a regular number of parents signing up to the 
service. If you think you would want to tap into a Friday after-school club, e.g. 3:15-4:15 or 3:15-5:15pm, 
please email the office. This will at least give us an indicator as to whether we should look to expanding 
provision. 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
Gary Price 
Executive Headteacher 
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